
 

 

 

 

 

We invite all parents to join us for: 
 
 

OPEN HOUSE 
NIGHT  

 

 

Thursday, September 19, 2024 
5:30pm – 7:30pm 

 
• Principal’s Address to parents will take place at 5:15pm in the 

auditorium 
 

• Teachers will open their doors at 5:30pm. 

 
 

**This is a great opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher(s) and listen 

to their course descriptions and expectations for the 2024-2025 School 

Year. 
 

Hope to See You There! 

 

 
Thank you for your time and support of the initiatives at School 23 

SCHOOL 23 



 


